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Bradfordville Public School 

 

The Hunting Horn 

 

Congratulations  
Sahara Walker placing 3rd in high jump at the  

State Championships in Sydney 



FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 
 

Our thoughts go out to the many families across the state who have been affected by the             
bushfires.  Communities have lost homes, schools and most sadly, lives. Safety is always our first 
concern and although unfortunate, our years 5 and 6 students were unable to attend their camp 
at Point Wollstoncroft. Once things settle down next week, we will look at what we can put in 
place for these students. 
 

Our students have a number of activities which will take place over the next week or so. Years 3 
and 4 are off to the Roundhouse Rail Museum, year 2 to the art gallery and fire station and the 
whole school coming as their favourite book character next Thursday. This will be coupled with a 
cake stall to help the Year 6 students fund raise for their gift to the school. 
 

I am now planning for next year to ensure we have adequate staffing and resources. If your    
children will not be at Bradfordville Public School in 2020, please contact the school office. 
   
Thank you to all those families who ensure their children are always dressed in their uniform.      
It looks great to see all the students together as a group coordinated in their uniform. One          
issue we are currently having is students wearing black and other coloured socks.  These are not 
part of our uniform. Students are to wear plain white socks.  
 

This weather has been unpredictable with temperatures up and down.  Next week is forecast to 
be extremely warm, with temperatures in the 30’s. Please ensure that your child has a water     
bottle, and that it is labelled clearly with their name. We already have a large number of bottles 
which no one seems to own. 
  
Eric Patatoukos  
Principal 

SCOLASTIC 
BOOK CLUB  

 

Due back  
 

Wednesday  
27  

November  
2019 

 

Please remember, 
we can no longer 
accept cash for 

Book Club orders.  
 

We are only able 
to accept payment 

by cheque,          
payable to            

Scholastic Book 
Club. 



 
 
 

 

 

Year 6 students of Bradfordville Public 
School are currently in the process of              
raising money to contribute towards a 
farewell gift for the school and to go         

towards hosting the 2019 Year 6                
farewell. 

 

As a contribution towards our             
fundraising, we will be hosting a                

morning tea and cake stall to be held on 
21 November, at our annual book            

character parade. Visitors to the school 
will have the opportunity to purchase 

morning tea.                                 
 

 We are asking students and their to 
kindly donate cakes, slices, biscuits,  

muffins etc. to sell at our cake stall on 
the day. If you can please assist us by 
donating any of these 
goods that would be 
greatly  appreciated.              

 

All donations can be 
dropped to the school 

courtyard on the morning 
of 21 November 2019. 

Year 6 Farewell  
Fundraising Cake Stall 

 
 
 
 

NOVEMBER ROSTER 
 

Friday 15   M James 
    D Hogan  
 

Tuesday 19  R Gray    
 

Wednesday 20  K Chandler   
 

Thursday 21  E Nex 
    K Chisholm 
 

Trial….new to the canteen 
Chill juice $2.00 

(grape, raspberry, blackcurrant and lemon) 
 

Uniform pre-orders are now been  
taken for 2020. These will be ready for pick up at 

the Uniform Shop day Tuesday 28  
January 9am-12noon 

 

Raelene Gray 
 

NOVEMBER 
 

Fri 15  Last day of Swim Scheme 
   Years 2, 3 and 4 

 

Wed 20 -   Year 3 & 4 Excursion 
   Rail Heritage &  Victoria 
   Park 
 

Thurs 21 -  Book Character Parade  
   From 10.30am and 
   Yr 6 Fundraising Cake 
   Stall  
 

Fri 22 -   2/3 Silver Assembly   
   12pm 

 
 

2019 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Bradfordville Shopping Centre 
Cnr Ross & Queen Streets 

BRADFORDVILLE 2580 
 

Phone: 4821 5907 

0409 302 883 

glbmartialarts@gmail.com 

INSTRUCTOR 

Goulburn NSW 2580 

6 Hampshire Lane 
 

Fax (02) 4821 8899 

Phone (02) 4821 3995 
 

Southern Highlands  
 

Foods 

FROZEN FOOD DISTRIBUTORS + REFRIGERATED TRANSPORT 0421 102 303 

MR CRAIG HARMER 

B/H: (02) 4821 3893 
Mob: 0418 665 796 
Fax: (02) 4821 9790 
locksgbn@tpg.com.au 

158 Bourke St  
Goulburn 2580 

0421 102 303 

 

ALL YOUR INSURANCE NEEDS COVERED 
Business, Farm, Liability, Home, Landlords, Motor & Life 

 

0466 330 897 
 

51 Finlay Road 
Goulburn NSW 2580 

amanda@ruralinsurancebrokers.com.au 


